Intervenor Status in Hydro One/Orillia’s Application, EB-2018-0270
[bookmark: _GoBack]In requesting intervenor status I wish to clearly outline that I and the vast majority of Orillia’s electricity consumers are opposed to the sale of what many say is Orillia’s greatest asset, their Hydro. The distribution portion of this asset, if sold to Hydro One, would become a financial catastrophe for generations to come.
My role, in requesting intervenor status with costs, originates with the trust place with me in the multiple times the electorate has elected me to the O.W.L.P. board of directors to serve them in multiple roles for over eighteen years. 
The School Energy Coalition has put in a reply to EB-2018-0270 that I am in agreement with.
 I see no reason for the board to accept a change from the matter already addressed.
In the event that this goes to a formal hearing, my role will be to present evidence to the board on how the Orillia consumers are being and will be disadvantaged by any sale.
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